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12/06/2021 20:49 Support

Writing to share my wholehearted support for the new office proposal put forward for 750 Marine Drive. This is exactly the type of office 
space our city needs ' it's close to transit, it's well designed and it will be highly sought after by local business groups if it's approved. 
Happy to see this coming forward to Council and urging you to give this one the green light of approval. Thanks. Dan Jordan Dunbar-Southlands No web attachments.

12/07/2021 08:52 Support

Greetings honourable Mayor and Council, I would like to share my sentiments regarding the new stratified office building proposed for 750 
Southwest Marine Drive in Vancouver. I've reviewed the Shape Your City website and the plans for this project, and I'm really pleased to 
see it coming forward for approval. Projects like this are not as common in our city as they should be, and I feel it would be a huge 
opportunity for entrepreneurs looking to expand their businesses and to own their individual spaces. This project is located in a transit-
accessible location, it will support new retail opportunities, improve the public realm, and encourage economic recovery through job 
creation. I expect many small business owners would agree with these sentiments, and I hope the project is broadly supported through the 
public process. All the best, Matt Matt Carlson I do not live in Vancouver No web attachments.
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